Dear Prospective Endorsement® Applicant,

WA-AIMH, along with the Department of Children, Youth and Families (DCYF) is making scholarships available to people who are interested in beginning the Infant Mental Health endorsement process.  This scholarship would cover both your registration fee ($25) and a one-year membership fee ($80).  Interested candidates would need to be able to complete the brief registration process by March 15, 2018.  Completing the portfolio can be done on the applicant’s own timeline and processing fees would be the responsibility of the applicant.
.
If you are interested in receiving a scholarship and beginning the process toward endorsement, please complete the section below and send this form back to Kristi@wa-aimh.org no later than February 20th.  Please feel free to email if you have questions!

Warmly,
Kristi Armstrong, LMSW, IMH-E®
Washington Association for Infant Mental Health (WA-AIMH)
Director of Endorsement and Reflective Practice

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

[bookmark: _GoBack]Scholarship Application- New Applicant

Name:
Agency and Title:

Endorsement Category:

· I would like to become endorsed in Infant Mental Health
· I am part of a MIECHV funded program
· I am part of an HVSA program 
· I have participated or am participating in FAN training
· I have participated or am participated in Near@HOME
· I can register by March 15, 2019
· I understand I am responsible for my own processing fee 


Signature (may sign electronically):
